- e L TE - + . 2 Y ﬁm&jj y
The Australim National Hniversity SR
| CANBERRA o E & N
) ® . ' » P ',,f‘r». "V
THE JOHN CURTIN SCHOOL OF MEDICAL RESEARCH
DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY
TELEPHONE: ' C JRe
' Box 4, G.P.O.,
CANBERRA, A.C.T,

' 2nd April, 1958,

K

Dr. J. Lederberg,
Department of Genetics,
University of Wisconsin,
Madison, Wisconsin,
U. S. A, ,
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Dear Dr. Lederberg,

‘ ' I will be making & very rushed trip
aoress U,S.A. from the West in late May and early June, on my way to
- the Cold Spring Harbour Sympesium on Viruses on June 5th - 1ith. I
am enxious to meet you and will' deflect my trip to spend a day or so
in Wisconsin if you are likely to be in, and free, between Monday -
June 1st and Wednesday — June 3rd, If you are attending the
Cold Spring Herbour Symposium I expeot I shall see you there.

‘ I would be glad to hear what
arrangements might be convenient for yous _ ;

Yours sinoerely,

' o (Prank Femner),
: ‘ Professor of Microbiolegy.




